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Basel, 1st March 2022:  

Statement on the Current Situation in the Ukraine  

The Sinfonieorchester Basel comments on the current situation in the Ukraine:  

"We are alarmed by Russia's brutal attacks on the Ukraine. This war on European soil is also an 
attack on peace and democracy in our world. Our sympathy goes out to all the people in the 
Ukraine and to the victims this brutal war has already claimed. It is all the more important to 
strengthen and unite our international community through the power of art. The 
Sinfonieorchester Basel stands in solidarity with the people in the Ukraine, with those who are 
suffering and have to experience this inconceivably cruel time. Our thoughts are with them.” 


